
	

	

THE  46th TROFEO DELLE INDUSTRIE ON 27-29 OCTOBER.	
ENTRIES ACCEPTED FROM OCTOBER 2ND	

 
Subscriptions to the forthcoming Trofeo delle Industrie will be accepted from 

October 2nd. The race will take place in Lonato next October 27 – 29. 	
Categories on track: KZ2, OK, OK-Junior, 60 Mini and X30 Senior.	

 

 
 
The next Trofeo delle Industrie, race that reached its 46th edition this year, will take place 
on October 27 – 29 at the South Garda Karting circuit of Lonato (Brescia, Italy). Entries will 
be accepted starting from October 2nd. The admitted categories are: KZ2, OK, OK-Junior, 
60 Mini and X30 Senior. 	
 
The race is part of the CIK-FIA International calendar and is organized by Parma Motorsport. 
Entry forms will be available at www.trofeodelleindustrie.it. 	
 
A maximum number of 54 drivers will be accepted in each one of the categories KZ2, OK-
Junior and 60 Mini. The cap is lowered to 34 for categories OK and X30 Senior.	
 
Parma, 12.09.17 	
Parma Motorsport	
Press Office	
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